
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eilín 
Summer 2015 

First Holy Communion 2015 
 
Seven children from Tirelton NS received their First Communion in Toames 
Church on 
Saturday, 
9th May. 
 
 

Junior 
Infants 
putting 
“leaving 
their mark” 
on the 
school  with 
our artist, 
Annie.  



 Active Flag for Tirelton NS! 
 

Tirelton NS were 
awarded Active 
School Flag in May.  
The Flag was raised 
by Cork Senior 
Footballers and past 
pupils Vera Foley and 
Peter Kelleher.  The 
process for acquiring 
the flag involved the 
whole school  and 
was expertly co-
ordinated by Ms. 
O’Riordan.  Activities 
involved games, 
aquatics, dance and 
walks.  Well done to 
all involved.  



 

Cork Sports 2015! 
We took 33 children to the Cork City Sports this year.  This year they were 
held in CIT grounds.  Well done to all involved! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DPSM Award was achieved in 
Science this year.  We were 
delighted to achieve the plaque 
which is the highest standard.  All 
the students took part in 
experiments  and worked very 
hard all year.  Well done to all! 
 
 



 

6th Class of 2015 
 

We wish all the 6th 
class of 2015 well as 

they leave  
Tirelton NS. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

School re-opening on Monday 31st August.  
 We hope you all have a great Summer holiday. 

Míle buiochas! 
We would like to thank Gerard 
O’Leary for cutting the grass in 
the school field during the 
year.   
We also thank Michael Murray 
for his ongoing work in  
‘Gairdín na Leanaí’. 
Michael O’Donovan gave us 
the use of his mini-digger for 
erecting the flag poles and we 
thank him as well.  
A special thanks to all parents 
who helped and supported the 
school in so many ways 
throughout the year.   Without 
this generosity and help, our 
school would not be as 
successful as it is! 

Children from 4th, 5th & 6th classes went to Everyman Theatre in Cork on 
20th May to see Tom Crean, Antartic Explorer and really enjoyed the 
performance.  

West Muskerry Football Blitz! 
 


